Happy New Year! As we approach 2021 and reflect on the past year, Middletown
Seniors of Levittown we as a community have come together to make a difference
in our area.

During this giving season as you consider your year-end giving, a gift of any
amount will make a difference. In programs and services which we still provide
during this time of uncertainty.

Our center is still providing meals to our seniors in our community every week
and helping any senior which needs support or guidance.

Middletown Senior Citizens Association is non-profit organization, donations are
tax deductible.

Please consider making a year-end donation

Sincerely,

Lydia Konopka
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Middletown Senior Citizens Association

2142 Trenton Road Levittown, Pa 19056




